
To the Glen Ridge Community and Glen Ridge Chief of Police Sheila Byron-Lagattuta: 
 
This acknowledges Chief Byron-Lagattuta’s announcement of her retirement.  We thank her for 
her forty years of service to the Borough of Glen Ridge and its residents.  We wish her well as 
she begins the next chapter of her life.  
  
Glen Ridge Mayor and Council 
 

 


